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Christmas Parties  
Our Christmas parties will be on Tuesday 23rd December and we are expecting a special 

visitor………… I wonder who? HO HO HO!!!! 
 

Bumble Bee and Rainbow Rooms 
Party Times AM – 9am and parents return 10.30 at to see Santa 
Party Times PM – 1.15 and parents return at 2.30 to see Santa 

 
Daisy Room 

Party Times drop off – morning children – 9am and afternoon children – 1.15pm 

Parents/carers of children in Buttercups, Bluebells, Sunflowers and Daffodils return 

at 11.00/3.00 to see Santa 

Parents/carers of children in the Poppies, Sweetpeas, Snowdrops, Busy Lizzies and 

Rosebuds return at 11.15/3.15 to see Santa  

 

 

  

 

 

 

Daisy Room Nativity   
 

Shine Star Shine  
Friday 19th December 2014 

 
The children are looking forward to proudly present to you our fabulous Nativity 

‘Shine Star Shine’ in John Paul II primary school gym hall.  If you want to find out what 
makes our star shine, then come along and join the fun. 

Morning show 10.00am/ afternoon show 2.00pm 
 

Tickets for the show which include a raffle are £2 and will be available from your 
child’s key worker week beginning 1st December 2014.  All monies raised will go 

towards the cost of the children’s Christmas celebrations. Tea/Coffee and mince pies 
will be available for everyone in the community room after the show.  

 
Please note the use of cameras/ video cameras/ camera phones are not 

permitted at this event 

Christmas is fast approaching and we are all looking forward to lots 

of festive fun! Yipee!! 

 

Here are 2 very important dates for your diary: 

Friday 19th December 2014 – Daisy Room Nativity  

Tuesday 23rd December 2014 – Christmas parties  
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas and New Year 
Holidays  

The nursery will be closed the 

following days: 

 

Thursday 25th December – Friday 

2nd January and will reopen on 

Monday 5th of January 

 

If your child attends the daisy 

room and you would like provision 

on Wednesday 24th December 

then please speak to your child’s 

keyworker.  

 

 

Sponsored sing-a-long 

Thank you to everyone for their 

wonderful contributions to our 

Scottish theme sponsored sing-a-long.  

A huge £1533 was raised.  We are now 

able to ensure that Santa will have lots 

of lovely gifts in his sack for the 

children when he comes to our 

parties.   

Merry Christmas  
 

We wish you all a very 
Merry Christmas and a 
Happy New Year from 

everyone here at 
Laburnum Family 
Learning Centre! 

 

Children’s information  

If you change your home address, 

telephone number or emergency contact 

details, please let the office staff know.  If 

we do not have the correct details it can be 

difficult for us to contact you if your child is 

unwell or in an emergency.   

Thank you for your co-operation    

 Staffing Update 
 

 Karen Hotchkiss and Laraine Wilson have both begun job sharing within 
the Rainbow Room and will work opposite ends of the week.  

 Pauline Young and Mairi Paterson will continue to cover these posts on 
a temporary basis. 

 Karen Cameron and Fiona McKnight are expected to return from their 
maternity leave in the New Year. 


